Coler, Larry

From: Janice Aldstadt [jaldstadt@blackravenenergy.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2010 10:17 AM

To: Coler, Larry

Subject: RE: Crowder 943-31-14 {1786806)

Hi Larry,

We went put to the field vesterday to re-visit the site. Itis an old wood grain shed,
Thanks,
Janice

From: Coler, Larry [mailto:Larry.Coler@state.co.us]
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2010 5:51 PM

To: Janice Aldstadt

Subject: FW: Crowder 943-31-14 (1786896)

Have you clarified the use of the building that you state is 132" away yet?

From: Coler, Larry

Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2009 2:40 PM
To: 'Janice Aldstadt’

Subject: FW: Crowder 943-31-14 (1786896)

| really meant to add that | was writing in reference to the building on your location drawing that is 132" away from the
well location.

From: Coler, Larry

Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2009 1:26 PM
To: 'Janice Aldstadt'

Subject: Crowder 943-31-14 (1786896)

lanice

Please send an email to us that accurately describes what this building is and what it is used for. According to our rules
any building intended for human occupancy or use such as a garage or workshop etc... must request a 502b variance.
Please be specific with your description. Thanks

Larry W. Coler
Permit Technician

OH and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203

(303) 894-2100 ext 5142

Fax {303} 894-2109
tarpy.coler@state.co,us




